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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

 
March 10, 2025 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 ITB 25-VSW-PTU-021 
 Platinum Exploratory Water Supply Well 
 ITB Due Date: March 14, 2025 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: Do you have a village contact for housing and fuel?  
 
Department: Yes. Interested vendors may contract Mark Moyle, moylemc@gmail.com or phone 
number 907-979-2010. 
 

2. Vendor: Due to the difficulty of obtaining NSF casing, is our standard locally purchased casing 
approved? 
 
Department: Yes, standard locally purchased well casing is acceptable. 
 

3. Vendor: Is there a misprint on the 100 and 200 slot screen? Should it be 10 and 20? 
 
Department: Yes, there Was a typo, and the well screen sizing should be 10 and 20 slot. 
 

4. Vendor: Yes, the mats we have are Alturna ground protection HDPE 4x8 mats are they approved? 
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Department: Yes, the Alturna ground protection HDPE 4x8 mats are acceptable for use as the 
tundra mats. 

 
 
April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 


